Ashton West End Primary News

SUMMER 2013 


STAFFING
Miss Jones has returned to work after a period of illness.  Mrs Green is currently on maternity leave and will be returning to work in September 2013. Mrs Leigh the Nursery teacher will be going on maternity leave from September 2013 until April 2014.
RETIREMENT

Mrs Wilkinson will be returning to work in September 2013 but will be retiring three weeks later.  There will be opportunities for those parents who know Mrs Wilkinson to speak to her before her departure. 
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NEW TEACHERS.

The following teachers will be joining the staff in September 2013:

Miss Z. Fallows will be the Y1 teacher.

Miss H. Ravenscroft will be joining the Reception class for one year.

Miss K. Ward will be joining the Reception class for 1 year.

Mrs Ellison will be moving to Nursery to cover for Mrs Leigh.
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GOVERNORS

There are two new governors on the Governing Body of Ashton West End Primary School.  They are Ms Stephanie Booth, Community Governor and Miss Ashleigh Cooke, Local Authority Governor. There is currently one vacancy for a Parent Governor.
LEAVERS ASSEMBLY

We will shortly be saying farewell to the Y6 pupils. This will take the form of the Leavers’ Assembly which will take place on the 26th July at 09.15 am. We would like to invite  all Y6 parents and guardians to the assembly at which the pupils will be performing their farewell play.
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BICYCLES AND SCOOTERS

We are pleased that some pupils enjoy riding their bicycles and scooters to school, however it is important that they have available a means of securing their bicycles and scooters during the time they are on the school premises.
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SPORTING EVENTS

Some of our KS2 pupils have participated in a number of sporting events during the year. In all the events they have worked together as a team and have done exceptionally well to reach the semi-final of a number of events.
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SUMMER READING CHALLENGE
The Big Summer Read is on again this year at libraries across Tameside. I know that many of the pupils from Ashton West End are keen to participate in the event. Please encourage and support them, it will help them with their reading. 

[image: image6.wmf]
LIBRARY BOOKS

We are asking all the children to return their library books by the 24th July in order that we can undertake a check of all the books before the start of next term.
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SCHOOL DINNERS
Could parents of children who have school dinners please ensure that all dinners are paid for by the 22nd July 2013. For those parents who would like to pay for dinners for the last two weeks of term, the total amount is £19.50
HEALTHY PACKED LUNCHES

As a Healthy School we try to encourage our pupils to bring lunches which are healthy and enjoyable.  We will be putting on our website some ideas for healthy packed lunches and also leaflets with suggestions.  (Please note these are only suggestions.)
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SATS 2013
Well done to all the Y2 and Y6 pupils in their achievements this year. They have worked hard to achieve good individual results. The results will be available on the 15th July 2013

PUPILS’ REPORTS
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Pupils’ reports will be available at Parents’ Evening on Monday 15th July.  If you are not able to attend the reports can be collected form school or be sent home with your child.

DATES FOR YOUR DIARIES

26th July 0915 Leavers’ Assembly
26th July 2013.  End of term
2nd September 2013. Start of term
THE STAFF AND PUPILS WOULD LIKE TO WISH YOU A SUNNY AND ENJOYABLE SUMMER WHEREVER YOU MAY GO.

Holiday News - School Closes at 3.15pm on Friday 26th July 2013 and re-opens at 08.55 a.m. on Monday 2nd September 2013.

